From: <u>Mishaan, Jessica</u>

To:

Subject: your public records request **Date:** Friday, July 12, 2024 1:17:09 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Omar Dinunzio,

Thank you for your public records request dated today in which you request, "...any emails from the City of Burlington HR Department and the Patrick Leahy Burlington International Airport. date ranges around the fall of 2022 to 2024 involving myself, Omar DiNunzio."

Please confirm whether you are seeking records specifically from the Attorney General's Office (AGO) or from the City of Burlington. If you are indeed requesting records from the AGO, please specify which division(s) relate to the records you seek. A list of AGO divisions is here: https://ago.vermont.gov/attorney-generals-office-divisions-and-unit

If you are requesting records from the City of Burlington, please contact the City directly via this link: https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/Attorney/Contact-Us

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal Office of the Attorney General | Appellate Unit 109 State Street, 3rd Floor Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 (802) 828-5500 jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov

